
 

 

Dear Members,  
   
Our Limeridge branch is getting a fresh new look!  
  
We’re excited to share that our Limeridge branch will be undergoing renovations starting 
March 2, 2024, which are expected to be completed by the end of the year. However, we want 
to assure you that we will remain open during this time.   
  
The renovations are part of our ongoing commitment to providing you with excellent banking 
experience.  
  
What to Expect:  
During the renovation, there may be moments of limited access or slightly longer waits. Here is 
what we recommend:  
  
Plan Ahead: If you are coming into the Limeridge Branch, allow more time for your visit.  
Call Ahead: Need to access your safety deposit box, open a new one, or chat with our team? A 
quick call to schedule an appointment will make your visit seamless.  
Go Digital: Our online banking, our mobile app and ATMs are available for your convenience.  
  
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this exciting time. If you have any 
questions or need to schedule an appointment, please feel free to reach out to us at 
info@hmecu.com or call us at 905-575-8888.   
  
Warm regards,   
   
Tracy Cain   
Branch Manager   
Healthcare and Municipal Employees' Credit Union  
 
 
 
 
 

 


